
Parents/Guardians,
 your voice matters!

*Our Family School Compact

*Parent & Family Engagement Plan

*Suggestions on how to utilize our Title 1 funds          

for the 21-22 School Year

*Discuss barriers for parental participation as

well as how we can better support families at

home

*Discuss how we can help your children at

school & at home academically

JOIN US FOR OUR VIRTUAL SAC
MEETINGS ON 2/9, 3/9, AND 4/6

TO PROVIDE FEEDBACK ON:

Please contact Mrs. Schneider @
 727-774-7402 or dschneid@pasco.k12.fl.us
to receive the zoom link to our meetings.


